
Week 2 Update 

 The Legislature concluded the Special Session and passed legislation to appropriate the second 
and final round of funds from the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). The appropriation bill includes up 
to $40 million to reimburse PEEHIP for COVID-related expenses. The Legislature will reconvene for the 
Regular Session on March 21.  

 


